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Milford Youth Commission Minutes 

January 8, 2018 

 

Members Present: Brenda Wheelock, Katie Covell, Ron Taylor, Amy Tamagni, Darleen Dulude, Lisa White 

Susan Salamone, Jen Ward and Sandra Caproni 

 

Members Absent:  Chuck Calagione 

 

 Meeting called to order by Amy Tamagni at 6:30 pm. 

 

 Motion by Amy Tamagni to approve the minutes dated 12/11/2017, seconded by Ron Taylor and all in 

favor. 

 

 Motion by Lisa White to approve minutes dated 12/18/2017, seconded by Amy Tamagni and all in 

favor. 

 

 Warrants for review and signatures. 

 

 Jen Ward reported the Revolving Account balance as of 01/03/2018: $54,514.71. 

 

 Fran Trafecante submitted his letter of resignation from the Youth Commission. 

 

 The Milford Youth Commission unanimously recommends John Dulude to the open Youth Commission 

position for the following reasons: 

o He has been a Milford Youth Center volunteer since May 2014 

o He has provided over 600 volunteer hours to the Youth Center 

o He was the 2016 Metro West/495 Corridor Volunteer of the Year as recognized by the 

United Way of Tri-County 

o He has help with all Youth Center activities (monitoring youth, supervising evening 

events, building Santa Parade floats & Fashion Show runway, participating in Relay for 

Life, installing equipment, helping during transitions, fundraising, and donating his truck. 

 

 Jen Ward provided an update on the Renovation Committee. 

 

 Jen Ward reported the gym divider will be installed by the end of January and the alarm/surveillance & 

intercom system by February. 
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 Katie Covell provided an update on the open staff positions and the process for filling these positions. 

 

 The St. Patrick’s Fundraiser will be held on March 23rd from 7:00 pm to 11:00 pm at Craft Roots Brewery.  

The tickets are $30 per person. 

  

  The January after-school programs include Zumba, Cardio Dance Jam, Crafts, Sewing, Improv, 

Tutoring, Homework Help, Youth Council, Computer Lab, Science Club, Nutrition, Airplane Flying, 

Batting Cages, Weight Room., Youth Group, Find Yourself Friday on January 26th, and donation project 

for domestic violence shelter. 

 

 Jen Ward provided an update on a No Trespass Order issued on a youth and parent at the 

recommendation of the Milford Police Department.  

 

 Katie Covell provided an update on the Rental Agreements. 

 

 Program donations were discussed. Thank you to everyone who donated. 

 

 Motion by Lisa White 7:26 pm, seconded by Susan Salamone and all in favor. 

 

 Next Board Meeting Monday February 5, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Milford Youth Center.  


